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Our Project Highlight for this month is located at the North Brunswick High School job site where our Civil
division is making significant progress. The utility crew is installing a storm sewer by the rear pond, while the
grading crew focuses on two main tasks. They’re currently installing the All-Weather Access Road, ensuring
inspection and testing compliance. Recent accomplishments include grading and installing the Temporary
Classroom Trailers' sidewalk. Next, the grading team readies the site for curb and gutter installation and adjusts
the softball field's elevation. Afterward, they will transition to the front pond area, where they will prepare for
tennis court construction. This involves exporting materials and subsequently conducting the necessary grading
work.

PROJECT HIGHLIGHTPROJECT HIGHLIGHT
NORTH BRUNSWICK HIGH SCHOOLNORTH BRUNSWICK HIGH SCHOOL

HAPPY LABOR DAY!

HAPPY NATIONAL CONSTRUCTION
APPRECIATION WEEK!

EACH YEAR, NATIONAL CONSTRUCTION
APPRECIATION WEEK CELEBRATES THE
DEDICATED, HARDWORKING MEN AND

WOMEN OF THE CONSTRUCTION
INDUSTRY. 

ON BEHALF OF CWC, WE EXTEND OUR
APPRECIATION TO ALL OF OUR

EMPLOYEES!

WE ARE THRILLED TO ANNOUNCE RONALD
BRINKLEY AS OUR EMPLOYEE OF THE

MONTH. 

HIS EXCEPTIONAL ATTITUDE, WILLINGNESS
TO WORK HAS SET A REMARKABLE

STANDARD. 

RONALD’S DEDICATION SERVES AS A
SHINING EXAMPLE TO HIS COLLEAGUES.
 CONGRATULATIONS, RONALD, ON THIS

WELL-DESERVED RECOGNITION!
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September 18th - 22nd


